
Thursday, September 19th   

CRE PAC ICE CREAM DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday, September 19th we will be celebrating the last school   

day of summer by providing VANILLA ICE CREAM CUPS for a LOONIE.   

All ice cream is peanut/tree nut free. 

  A nut free/ dairy free FRUIT FLAVOURED SORBET will be made      

available for students with allergies.  

Sale will take place during the school lunch hour. 


